
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No 
2020-M-018 

 

Subject: Natural Gas Expansion 

Agenda Date: February 20, 2020    

Attachments: Letter from Ministry of Entergy, Northern Development and Mines 
Letter to Ontario Energy Board 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct Staff to identify areas in the Municipality that presently are not 
serviced by natural gas; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Staff contact Union Gas to promote these areas as possible projects for natural 
gas expansion opportunities. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Following the Notice of Motion of January 30, 2020 made by Deputy Mayor Dwyer, this report and the 
accompanying letters are presented for Council’s consideration. 
 
There are a few areas that the Ministry is requesting the Board consider when making recommendations 
for these projects including projects what would be considered uneconomic.  Given the expected number 
of properties not receiving natural gas services there is probably not an economic reason to expand 
services even though they are in close proximity to the pipeline. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator  
 


